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School district to test rapid
communication system on Oct. 29
The safety of our students and staff in
Goose Creek CISD is very important to us.
To continue to maintain a safe environment
for student learning, it is necessary that we
practice our emergency and crisis response
plans by having drills to test our procedures.
We will be conducting a test from 5 to 8
p.m. on Thursday, October 29, of our rapid
communication system called IRIS
(Immediate Response Information System).
This system delivers emergency messages
to parents and district staff members
individually by the communication method(s)
of your personal choosing.

If Goose Creek schools need to close early
due to weather, for example, this system
would notify you by your choice of home
phone, cell phone, or email. 
In addition, individual campuses may use
the IRIS system to keep you up to date on
important school wide information or
changes relating to groups in which your
child participates. 
If you do not get a call on your home
telephone, cell phone, or email message
from the district on the night of October 29,
please contact your child's school to update
your contact information. If you have
questions regarding the IRIS test or other
safety concerns, please contact your school
office.
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